
PUBLIC NOTICE

RELEASED: September 13, 2015

HARPERMAN SING-ALONG COMING TO PARLIAMENT HILL SEPTEMBER 17TH

Hundreds of thousands of people across the country have been enjoying the 
Harperman video since it was posted June 22nd.  If the messages in the song resonate 
with you, come to Parliament Hill and join together in singing Tony Turner’s 
Harperman.

The Parliament Hill sing-along is part of a country-wide sing-along on Thursday, 
September 17 in over 35 communities, including Fredericton, NB, Elliot Lake, ON, 
and Nanaimo, BC. (Visit Harperman.ca for the list of locations).

WHEN: September 17th (2:00 p.m. in Ottawa) (times vary in other communities)
      

WHERE: The steps of Parliament Hill and over 35 other communities across Canada

WHY: To send a message that Canada is a country that values freedom of expression 
and reiterate the importance of Parliament Hill as a democratic forum for all citizens

Visit the Harperman.ca website for background on the Harperman Song Project.


